
  

  

 

 
  
 

23 January 2025 
 

Western Margin Drilling Program update. 
 

Noble Helium Limited (ASX:NHE) has taken the difficult but prudent decision to 

postpone the western margin shallow drilling program.  

 

Based on the recommendation of Technical Director and Co-founder Justyn Wood the board has 

resolved to postpone the western margin shallow drilling program.  With the short-term weather 

forecast predicting increasing rain events and with current access between Kinambo and Mbelele 

restricted the Company will look to recommence the program at the conclusion of the current rainy 

season.   

 

Building on lessons from 2023/24, the drilling contract allows the Company to activate such a 

pause in operations with minimal financial exposure and the rig remains available to mobilise once 

conditions allow.  

 

This announcement has been authorised for release on ASX by Noble Helium's Board of 

Directors. 
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